
MAURICE BLACKBURN 
 

 
Authorised by Robert Potter, National Secretary, Australian Services Union, 
Ground Floor, 116 Queensberry St, Carlton South Victoria, 3053 

EA UPDATE BULLETIN 
3 February 2022 
 

Maurice Blackburn employees approve EA
The ASU are pleased to advise that employees at Maurice Blackburn have overwhelmingly endorsed the 
Maurice Blackburn Employees’ Agreement 2021 negotiated by the ASU’s national bargaining team. 
 
99% of staff who voted said ‘YES’ to approve the proposed Agreement.  This is a ringing endorsement for the deal 
negotiated we negotiated together as a union.  
 
ASU members have worked hard to secure a fair increase to pay and conditions for ASU members at Maurice 
Blackburn.  The 99% approval vote shows the power of the ASU membership at Maurice Blackburn. 
 
The delegates on the national bargaining team deserve a huge thank you.  They all put a huge amount of time and 
effort into these negotiations. 

 
 

What’s next? 
 
The ASU will work with management to prepare the paperwork for the approval of the Agreement by the Fair Work 
Commission.  We will keep you updated as this process moves forward. 
 
As part of the deal, the ASU made sure that Maurice Blackburn will backdate pay rises to 1 October 2021.  These 
payments should be applied in your next pay run. 
 
 

Celebrate the win! Ask a colleague to join the Union! 
 

ASU members have secured a strong Agreement that delivers fair increases to pay and conditions.  Celebrate the 
win by encouraging your colleagues to sign up to the ASU at www.asu.asn.au/asujoin. We are stronger when we 
act together. 
 
If you have any questions about the Agreement, get in touch with your local delegates or your Organiser.
 
ASU Organisers: 

 

Branch Official Contact 
Vic PS Matt Norrey 0407 873 050 
Vic PS Mike Williams 0450 314 149 
QLD Together Sean Waugh 1800 177 244 
NSW US Thomas Gao 0417 420 924 
SA/NT Daniel Spencer 0447 147 524 
WA Keryn Anderson 0412 670 293 


